
ATTENTION PARENTS!! 
 

 
 

         The Parent Academy      
 

and the PTA at Key Biscayne K-8 Center 
                                                                                          

invite YOU to attend 
A  Parent Workshop on: 

Creating an Account, Navigating through the 
Parent Portal's Resources and Monitoring Your 

Children's Academic Progress.  
 

THE PARENT PORTAL 
(BILINGUAL: ENGLISH AND SPANISH) 

 

DATE: TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2015 
 

TIME: 8:45-10:00 AM 
 

PLACE: Computer Lab  Rm. #6-410 
 

**Please bring your Parent PIN and Student ID Number 
        
       We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

 


